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May 13, 2019 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and 
Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Electronic Submission of Petition for Approval of Amendment 8 to the Tariff 
 Settlement Agreement of 2003 
 Docket No. TG-190267 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
On April 8, 2019, Olympic Pipe Line Company, LLC (“Olympic”) filed with the Commission a 
“Petition for Approval of Amendment 8 to the Tariff Settlement Agreement of 2003” (“Petition”).  
Part of the submission included Exhibit A, a copy of the executed Amended and Restated 
Settlement Agreement between Olympic, Tesoro Refining & Marketing Company LLC, and 
Phillips 66 Company.  That Agreement was inadvertently marked as “confidential” in a footer to 
the Agreement, though the Exhibit was publicly filed.  As a result, and to remove any confusion, 
I am attaching a new Exhibit A that redacts the “confidential” reference in the Agreement’s 
footer.  Please substitute this Exhibit for the one filed on April 8, 2019 in this matter. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions about this filing. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Douglas C. Berry 
 
 
Enclosure 
 


